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GEPF Enhanced Funeral Benefit 

NAPTOSA is pleased to officially notify members of the Government Employee Pension Fund (GEPF) of a 

significant enhancement in funeral benefits, effective from April 1, 2024. The GEPF has announced a 25% 

increase in funeral benefits, applicable to all deaths transpiring from the aforementioned date onward. 

Additionally, dependents who have passed away from April 1, 2024, onwards, and have previously received 

a payment, will qualify for a supplementary amount to augment their previous payout. 

THE ENHANCED FUNERAL BENEFITS ARE AS FOLLOWS: 

 Member/Pensioner – R20 000 

 Spouse of member or pensioner – R20 000 

 Eligible Child - R8 000 

 Stillborn Child – R8 000 per stillborn 

 

Below is an image of the letter shared by the GEPF 
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